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From a young age, James Joyce showed a precocious, original
intellect and a confidence in his own artistic destiny. He would
indeed go on to transform the nature of modern literature,
employing a unique stream-of-consciousness technique rich in
symbolism and wordplay. Through his art, the Dublin native sought
to reveal the radiance and meaning that lurks in the everyday
world, "the soul of the commonest object," evoking a heightened
sense of consciousness within the grit of common life. James Joyce
in 90 Minutes offers a concise, expert account of Joyce's life and
ideas, and explains their influence on literature and on man's
struggle to understand his place in the world. The book also
includes a list of Joyce's chief works, a chronology of his life
and times, and recommended reading for those who wish to delve
deeper.
From a young age, James Joyce showed a precocious, original
intellect and a confidence in his own artistic destiny. He would
indeed go on to transform the nature of modern literature,
employing a unique stream-of-consciousness technique rich in
symbolism and wordplay. Through his art, the Dublin native sought
to reveal the radiance and meaning that lurks in the everyday
world, "the soul of the commonest object," evoking a heightened
sense of consciousness within the grit of common life. James Joyce
in 90 Minutes offers a concise, expert account of Joyce's life and
ideas, and explains their influence on literature and on man's
struggle to understand his place in the world. The book also
includes a list of Joyce's chief works, a chronology of his life
and times, and recommended reading for those who wish to delve
deeper.



















Related Books





[image: Death In Florence: The Medici, Savonarola And The Battle For The Soul Of The Renaissance City]


Death In Florence: The Medici, Savonarola And ...








[image: The Venetians: A New History: From Marco Polo to Casanova]


The Venetians: A New History: From Marco ...








[image: The Medici: Power, Money, and Ambition in the Italian Renaissance]


The Medici: Power, Money, and Ambition in ...








[image: Catalogue Raisonne As Memoir: A Composer's Life]


Catalogue Raisonne As Memoir: A Composer's Life








[image: Wayne Gretzky's Ghost: And Other Tales From A Lifetime In Hockey]


Wayne Gretzky's Ghost: And Other Tales From ...








[image: Becoming Beyonce: The Untold Story]


Becoming Beyonce: The Untold Story








[image: A Chequered Brilliance: The Many Lives Of V.k. Krishna Menon]


A Chequered Brilliance: The Many Lives Of ...








[image: Chinese Funerary Biographies: An Anthology Of Remembered Lives]


Chinese Funerary Biographies: An Anthology Of Remembered ...





















2013-2017 © PDFBooksPlanet.org




Contacts
DMCA






















